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(AAOHN) in 1997 to enable occupational and environmental health professionals to improve worker 
health and safety by preventing workplace illnesses and injuries. These purposes are accomplished 
through grants and scholarships to support scholarship awards to support ongoing professional 
education; leadership development; and grants for research initiatives. 

AAOHN is comprised of more than 30 chapters and serves over 3,200 members located across the United 
States, US territories, and the world, with international membership. The AAOHN Foundation is committed 
to ensuring that occupational and environmental health nurses are seen as the authority on health, safety, 
productivity, and disability management for worker populations by providing them the opportunity to 
continue their education and conduct research which supports the sustainability of the profession. To learn 
more about the AAOHN Foundation, visit https://www.aaohn.org/AAOHN-Foundation/The-AAOHN-
Foundation. 
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